
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week it has been a pleasure to see our Year 3 pupils engaging in their cooking lessons making 
bread! It’s really important to us to develop life skills and preparing and making food is a great way to 
do this! 
A huge well done to our school sports teams this week – we have had a group attending the Netball 
League yesterday and today we have a number of Upper Key Stage 2 pupils out at football events – 
the U11 Girls Football finals and a match for the boys v’s Radbrook! We always have positive feedback 
on our childrens’ attitudes at these events and so are very proud of them all. 
Our OneVoice group are preparing to deliver their assembly on Monday about composting and food 
waste as part of their project on sustainability. I’m looking forward to seeing their plans – it’s lovely 
when the pupils are so excited and lead on an initiative. 
Regarding food waste, thank you to those who have responded to the school meals survey. When 
Taylor Shaw come in to visit us we will be able to share the views of parents and pupils in order to 
make the lunch time provision the best it can be and reduce food waste further. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 24th January 2025 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

This week we will be on Week 1 of the Autumn/Winter 

2024/25 menu. On Wednesday we will have a special 

menu for Chinese New Year!  

• School meals feedback: 

We are currently reviewing all the feedback and will 

share our findings soon.  

Thank you for taking the time to complete the form. 

Taylor Shaw are hoping to rearrange their visit before 

February half term. 
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